## **Athletic Contract Parent Letter**

Dear Parents, Volunteers, and Coaches,

Athletics cannot happen without the support of volunteers and parent support. If your child participates in athletics, please understand this is a family commitment. All families are expected to participate in their child's team support.

All volunteers, coaches, and parents must adhere to Covid restrictions including those regarding masks, vaccinations, and weekly testing as applicable. Please be flexible and aware that these may change throughout the season. Volunteers also should have their Safe Environment forms up-to-date on Virtus.

Volunteering may seem daunting but we are a team! If you are unsure what a particular volunteer job requires talk to the coaches, the A.D. or other parents. Some volunteer positions that must be filled throughout the season include:

- Ticket takers Working the gate before the games.
- Concessions Selling snacks and drinks during the games.
- Scoring Keeping track and posting the score throughout the games.
- Team Parents Organizes a schedule of volunteers.
- Set up and Clean up Set up the gym for spectators and clean up afterwards.
- Coaching Last but certainly not least! We need coaches to guide these great kids.

Coaches must take the Virtus training and fill in the necessary Safe Environment forms. If you have a Virtus account already there will be a couple of additional training modules assigned by the Virtus administrator.

Please make sure to check the box on the google sign up acknowledging you read and agree to the expectations set forth in this letter.

Thank you,
Jodi Wendler
Athletic Director